
                             2018-2019 CYO Basketball Registration    

 
Signup:  Registration is open from September 21st thru October 14th.   
 
When: Practices will start in late October/ early November.  First games begin the 

weekend of December 1st. 
 
Who:   4th - 8th grade students.  St. Luke Students or Parishioners enrolled in PSR. 
 
Where:  Weekly basketball practice in the St. Luke School Gym. 

Weekend game at a Catholic school throughout the Arlington Diocese. 
 
How:   https://reg.sportspilot.com/106551/login 

 
Cost:   Registration fee is $149 which includes a uniform.  (No increase from last year). 

Credit card payment only.  Late Fee of $25 will be applied after October 14th.  
 
Volunteers: Like every youth activity, volunteers are needed.  Coaching positions, program 

administration, and security coordinator roles are all needed this year.   
   
Registration Instructions:  https://reg.sportspilot.com/106551/login 

1. Use your existing account or create a new account 
2. Add a family member, specifically your child(ren) 
3. Begin Registration 
4. Select Child You Wish to Register 
5. Select Winter NVJCYO Basketball 2018/2019 
6.  Select League (Grade/Gender) 

 
You will need the following information to complete your online registration: 

 Emergency Contact Information 

 Jersey and Short Size for our new uniforms 

 Healthcare Provider and Insurance Information 

 Credit Card 
 

 
Please print your forms at the end of your online registration.  Please bring them to your first 
practice.   
 
Questions: Please contact Matt Carbone, CYO Basketball Commissioner 

matthewcarbone@aol.com. 
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Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 
 

 
Who will be child’s coach? 
We will not know until registration is complete.  The number of registered players will 
determine how many teams we will have for a certain grade.  Volunteer coaches are then 
identified and players are assigned. 
 
When will be my child’s practice slot? 
Practice slots are assigned in mid-late October after the coaches meeting is held. Teams will 
communicate with their players shortly thereafter.  Practices will begin in late October/early 
November. 
 
When are games held? 
Games are held on Saturday’s and Sunday afternoons.  The season runs from December until 
early March. 
 
Do I need to purchase a uniform if I have one from last year? 
Yes, it is part of your registration fee.   
 
Can I request a specific jersey number for my child? 
No.  Uniforms take 4-8 weeks to be ordered and delivered.  We will do our best to honor a 
request, but there is no guarantee. 
 
Can I try on a uniform? 
We do not carry an inventory of extra uniforms.  If you have a friend who played last year, that 
may be your best solution.  The main feedback last year was that the jersey’s were true to size 
and the short sizes were slightly big for the girls. 
 
Do I need to purchase a basketball? 
We encourage children to bring a basketball to practice if possible.  The sizes are: 

 Boys 4th and 5th Grade:  28.5” 

 All Girls:  28.5”  

 Boys 6th - 8th Grade:  29.5” 
 
How can you help? 
There are many ways to support the CYO Basketball Program 

 Make a donation at the end of registration to the Gymnasium Improvement Fund 

 Volunteer to be a coach or an assistant coach. 

 Volunteer on the day of the game to be a scorekeeper. 


